
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming up next week…05/06/2023 
 

Maths 

Learning in school: 

The children will be revisiting time this week. They will begin the week by making 

their own clock, which they will use throughout the week to tell the time. The children 

will be consolidating their learning of o’clock, half past, quarter past and quarter to 

and reading 5 and 15 minute intervals. 

English/Shared reading 

Learning in school: 

The children will be researching facts about the lifecycle of a butterfly. They will be 

using these facts to create an information booklet all about the different stages, 

including pictures from each stage. 

 

Reading:  

We will be doing individual reads after half term so please make sure your child’s  

book is in their book bag. 

 

SPAG: 

Children will be learning homophones – words that have the same pronunciation but 

different spellings and/or meanings. 

Topic 
 

Learning in school:  
 

PSHE: The children will be learning about friendship and how to make ‘healthy’ 

friendship choices. 

 

Science: The children will be finishing the topic ‘Watch me Grow’ and completing a 

mind map showing what they know now about growth and staying healthy.  

 

RE: The children will be learning that there are similarities and differences in the way 

people pray. 

 

 



Art: The children will be using different creative mediums to produce symmetrical 

art. 

 

Music: We will begin our music module for this term, which is called ‘On this Island: 

British songs and sounds’. 

 

Computing: We will begin our ‘presenting ideas’ module in Purple Mash. 

 

PE: For this half term, we will be looking at Athletics and Invasion games. 

 

  Homework  

There is no homework for the half term. The children have worked so hard this half 

term and we hope you all enjoying a relaxing break. 

 

Thank you SO much for your Enormous Crocodile artwork – they were all fantastic and 

very creative. We have created a display in the foyer and further displays in your 

child’s classrooms. 

 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

Please could girls wear shorts under their skirts on a Tuesday for yoga and please 

could children wear their PE kit to school on their class’s PE days. 

 

Please also ensure that no earrings are worn to school at any time. 

 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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